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with a right to be reserved by the De-
partment to revert title to the prop-
erty in the event of a breach of the cov-
enant. If a transferee of real property 
proposes to mortgage or otherwise en-
cumber the real property as security 
for financing construction of new, or 
improvement of existing, facilities on 
the property for the purposes for which 
the property was transferred, the Di-
rector may, upon request of the trans-
feree and if necessary to accomplish 
such financing and upon such condi-
tions as he or she deems appropriate, 
agree to forbear the exercise of such 
right to revert title for so long as the 
lien of such mortgage or other encum-
brance remains effective.

§ 84.6 Remedial action, voluntary ac-
tion, and self-evaluation. 

(a) Remedial action. (1) If the Director 
finds that a recipient has discriminated 
against persons on the basis of handi-
cap in violation of section 504 or this 
part, the recipient shall take such re-
medial action as the Director deems 
necessary to overcome the effects of 
the discrimination. 

(2) Where a recipient is found to have 
discriminated against persons on the 
basis of handicap in violation of sec-
tion 504 or this part and where another 
recipient exercises control over the re-
cipient that has discriminated, the Di-
rector, where appropriate, may require 
either or both recipients to take reme-
dial action. 

(3) The Director may, where nec-
essary to overcome the effects of dis-
crimination in violation of section 504 
or this part, require a recipient to take 
remedial action (i) with respect to 
handicapped persons who are no longer 
participants in the recipient’s program 
but who were participants in the pro-
gram when such discrimination oc-
curred or (ii) with respect to handi-
capped persons who would have been 
participants in the program had the 
discrimination not occurred. 

(b) Voluntary action. A recipient may 
take steps, in addition to any action 
that is required by this part, to over-
come the effects of conditions that re-
sulted in limited participation in the 
recipient’s program or activity by 
qualified handicapped persons. 

(c) Self-evaluation. (1) A recipient 
shall, within one year of the effective 
date of this part: 

(i) Evaluate, with the assistance of 
interested persons, including handi-
capped persons or organizations rep-
resenting handicapped persons, its cur-
rent policies and practices and the ef-
fects thereof that do not or may not 
meet the requirements of this part; 

(ii) Modify, after consultation with 
interested persons, including handi-
capped persons or organizations rep-
resenting handicapped persons, any 
policies and practices that do not meet 
the requirements of this part; and 

(iii) Take, after consultation with in-
terested persons, including handi-
capped persons or organizations rep-
resenting handicapped persons, appro-
priate remedial steps to eliminate the 
effects of any discrimination that re-
sulted from adherence to these policies 
and practices. 

(2) A recipient that employs fifteen 
or more persons shall, for at least three 
years following completion of the eval-
uation required under paragraph (c)(1) 
of this section, maintain on file, make 
available for public inspection, and 
provide to the Director upon request: 
(i) A list of the interested persons con-
sulted (ii) a description of areas exam-
ined and any problems identified, and 
(iii) a description of any modifications 
made and of any remedial steps taken.

§ 84.7 Designation of responsible em-
ployee and adoption of grievance 
procedures. 

(a) Designation of responsible employee. 
A recipient that employs fifteen or 
more persons shall designate at least 
one person to coordinate its efforts to 
comply with this part. 

(b) Adoption of grievance procedures. A 
recipient that employs fifteen or more 
persons shall adopt grievance proce-
dures that incorporate appropriate due 
process standards and that provide for 
the prompt and equitable resolution of 
complaints alleging any action prohib-
ited by this part. Such procedures need 
not be established with respect to com-
plaints from applicants for employ-
ment or from applicants for admission 
to postsecondary educational institu-
tions.
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